From: Karl Drexel

To: gosburn@srcity.org; msheikhali@srcity.org
Subject: [EXTERNAL] EIFD
Date: Sunday, March 2, 2025 1:37:30 PM

Dear Mr. Osburn,

Please accept this email as a formal submission of my objection to the City of Santa Rosa
establishing an Enhanced Infrastructure Financing District and the subsequent Enhanced
Infrastructure Financing Plan for the Downtown Business Corridor and my property at 121
Seventh St in the North Railroad Square neighborhood. The City’s proposal of a six story
apartment building at 700 Wilson Street, ruining the skyline and quality of life for all of the
adjacent historic single family homes is enough to destroy the quality of the area and the
value of those same homes, we don’t need another HUGE tax. As a property owner, | am
objecting to it all.
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